Dear VValued Customers,

We are pleased to announce that telecom services have been fully restored following the recent
outage. We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time.

Our team has worked diligently to resolve the issues, and we are committed to providing you
with uninterrupted services moving forward.

If you experience any further issues, please do not hesitate to contact our customer support team.
Thank you for your continued support!

Sincerely,
The Telecom Company Team



